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NtM No 88 of 2025  25th June 2025 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Grangemouth Lock Closures 

 

Mariners are advised that due to essential engineering works, Grangemouth Locks will be 

closed as per the below timings: 

• Tuesday 1st July: 0830 – 1630 

• Wednesday 2nd July: 0900 – 1700 

• Thursday 3rd July: 1000 – 1800 
 

FTNS will book vessels in the most efficient manner outside of the closure times.  
 

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  

Nos 19, 21, 36, 48, 51, 68, 70, 75, 78, 80, 82, 85, 86 and 87 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by: 

Craig Hutchison – Marine Manager Grangemouth 


